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THE PRIME MINISTER 18 January 1982
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Thank you so much for your letter of 15 January.

We have been much sustained in these last days by the

sympathy of many friends. Now that the period of


anxiety is over and Mark is back with his family, it

is a joy to share our happiness with friends such as

you and your wife.

My very best wishes to you both.
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The Honourable Alexander Haig


